
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
The children have settled back into school very well, their behaviour has 
been excellent and this has been noted by the visitors that we have had 
in school this week.  
The children also look exceptionally smart in their uniforms; thank you 
for your support with this. It has been quite cold this week, but the            
children and staff have been well wrapped up; thankfully the weather 
will be getting a little warmer next week.  
I hope that you all have a lovely weekend,  

Best Wishes   
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Newsletter No.16    

Extreme Weather  
If school does need to be closed for Health and Safety reasons due to            
significant snowfall, or extreme weather conditions; a            
decision will be made by 7.30am in the morning at the very 
latest. Any closure notification will be posted via the WEDUC 
app and a text message will be sent out, Sandwell Council 
will no longer be posting school closures on their Facebook 
page.    
 
After School Clubs                                                                                                              

Our After School Club programme will start on Monday 22nd January and 

all clubs will finish at 4.30pm promptly. We have a wide range of clubs on 

offer; thank you to the staff for organising these.                                                                          

Parent Governor                                                                                                            

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor, our Governors play a 

key role in school, working in a strategic way, acting as a critical friend and 

ensuring accountability. Nomination forms will be sent out next week, 

however if you would like to have an informal chat about the role, please 

contact the school office.  

Key Dates                                                                                                                            

Please check the key dates on the back of the calendar and the school 

website. Parent’s Evening is earlier this term on the 7th and 8th February, 

with Year Six Parent’s meetings taking place on the 5th and 6th February.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance 

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

97% 94% 98% 

97% 94% 97% 94% 

2nd February Year 2 Class Worship 
NSPCC Numbers Day 

5th February Year 6 Parent meetings 

6th February Year 6 Parent meetings 

7th February R-Y5 Parent meetings 

8th February R-Y5 Parent meetings 

9th February  Year 4 Class Worship 
School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

7th March World Book Day 

8th March Year 3 Class Worship 

15th March Year 1 Class Worship 

22nd March Easter Celebration 
School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

25th April Whole School Photographs 

26th April Reception Class Worship 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

13th May KS2 SATs week 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

18th June Sports Day 

28th June Year 5 Class Worship 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


